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TO:      OCIDA Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Mark Kaucher 
 
DATE:  August 17, 2021 
 
RE:   Public Hearing Minutes – GSPP 7024 Fox Rd, LLC 
 Marcy Town Hall, 8801 Paul Becker Rd. and Webex 
 

Attendees:  

Gavin Lloyd, landowner on which facility will be situated; Frank McCleneghan, Active Solar, 
representing GSPP 7024 Fox Rd (Amanda Zurla), Genievieve Trigg, Barclay-Damon, representing 
GSPP 7024 Fox Rd, LLC; LLC; Brian Scala, Town of Marcy  

Representing the Agency:  
Shawna Papale and Mark Kaucher 
 
Public hearing opened at 9:00 AM. 
 
Reading of the public hearing notice was waived. 
 
There were no comments made in favor or opposed to either the proposed financial assistance to 
the Company or the location of nature of the facility. 
 
Public Hearing was closed at 9:15 AM. 
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